
 
RE:  Dane County Zoning & Land Regulation (ZLR) Public Hearing for CUP #2496 POSTPONED 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The county public hearing for CUP #2496 scheduled for July 28th is being postponed to a later date.  
 
The Covid-19 pandemic has created many frustrating circumstances that have affected all aspects of our world.  
Unfortunately, zoning is not exempt. The county has adapted by holding virtual public meetings that allow for 
participation by phone, computer, or smartphone app. While this method of conducting public meetings has its 
advantages, some believe it cannot completely capture many of the nuances of an in-person meeting. Rutland 
Town Chair Peter Loughrin has expressed this concern to the County and requested that the ZLR Committee 
postpone the Dane County public hearing for CUP 2496 scheduled for July 28th.   
 
In response to Mr. Loughrin’s request, the ZLR Committee Chair has removed CUP #2496 from the July 28th 
ZLR Committee agenda. The county will provide advance notice of its future public hearing date for CUP 
#2496 once it has been set.  If you wish to provide written comments or feedback on the proposal, you may do 
so at any time by contacting Senior Planner Pam Andros (andros@countyofdane.com / ph: 608-261-9780). 
 
For questions about the Town of Rutland’s public hearing on this proposal, please contact the town.  
 
I apologize for any confusion resulting from postponing the county meeting date. County Staff is committed to 
working with all interested parties to provide a fair and equitable review of this conditional use permit. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Roger Lane 
Dane County Zoning Administrator 
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